
Request for Waiver of the Displacement Freeze 
 
   The Applicant hereby requests a waiver of the Commission’s Displacement 

Freeze. See Displacement Freeze Public Notice, 29 FCC Rcd 6063 (MB 2014). The 

Station, which currently operates on Channel 51, is being displaced as a result of the 

Incentive Auction and repacking process.  

 

   The licensee has received a 120-day notice from T-Mobile that the Station is likely to 

cause interference in areas where T-Mobile intends to commence operations or testing 

on October 31, 2017 (specifically PEA #80). A copy of the notice is attached. 

 

   Because the Station will be displaced prior to the opening of the Special Displacement 

Window, this waiver request is being filed pursuant to the June 14, 2017 FCC Public  

Notice, DA 17-584, Incentive Auction Task Force and Media Bureau Set Forth Tools 

Available to LPTV/Translator Stations Displaced Prior to the Special Displacement 

Window. 


